31st december 1981

Mr. Elias Ronquillo

5th Floor

Silahis International Hotel
Roxas Boulevard

MANILA (Islas Filipinas)

Dear Mr., Rongquillo:
I wish you a very happy New Year.

Invited by the Commissioner Edmundo Reyes we shall
arrive to lManila february 10th coming from Singa=
poores Cur flight number is 502 Philippines airlines.
We shall arrive at 4 o'clock in the afterncon. We
might need your help. Please contact me, the gconer
the better, either at airport or hotel., I dont know
our hotel but Commissioner Reyes know it.

Thank you in advance and in the hope of seeing you
soon I remain cordially yours,

Fernando A, Rubid
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